
 
MEDIA RELEASE 

25 AUGUST 2022 
 
 

Council event on hold  
 
 
Plans to bring the Aurora Borealis event to Coffin Bay this October are on hold.  
 
Council staff have been working to bring the internationally recognised art installation, 
Borealis to Coffin Bay but due to unforeseen circumstances, the event has been put 
on hold.  
 
Lower Eyre Council Chief Executive Officer Delfina Lanzilli said fortunately event 
tickets had not yet been released. 
 
“It is disappointing that we haven’t been able to secure this brilliant production to the 
shores and skyline of Coffin Bay as originally planned, but Council staff are continuing 
to work with the South Australian arts community to ensure we can bring an iconic 
event to our region in the near future,” Ms Lanzilli said.  
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